
As a member of the Connecticut Hydrogen Fuel Cell Coalition, I would like to confirm support for the 
comments submitted earlier today to the Task Force by the Coalition’s Administrator, Dr. Joel Rinebold.  
His comments are affirmed by our company and we appreciate his efforts on this very much. 

We also appreciate the efforts put forth by you and the other members of the Hydrogen Study Task 
Force.  You are doing important work which ultimately will lead to a better Connecticut from both a 
clean energy and business standpoint. 

  

Best regards, 

David 

  

David W. Sullivan 

President 

HPA Sonics 

H2 Sonics, LLC 

 


